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STATE OF CALIFORNIA- NATURAL RESOURCES AGENCY Gavin Newsom, Governor 

CALIFORN\A ENERGY COMMISSION 
1516 NINTH STREET 
SACRAMENTO, CA 95814-5512 
www.energy.ca.gov 

Ms. Valerie Winn 
Chief, State Agency Relations 
Pacific Gas and Electric Company 
77 Beale Street, B23A 
San Francisco, CA 94105 

March 26, 2019 

RE: 2019 Integrated Energy Policy Report (IEPR): Request for Extension of Time to 
File Certain Electricity Resource Plans and Electricity Demand Forecasts 

Dear Ms. Winn: 

This letter is in response to your February 22, 2019, written request to extend the filing 
deadline for Pacific Gas and Electric (PG&E) to submit certain Electricity Resource 
Plans and Electricity Demand Forecast forms required by the Energy Commission in 
support of the 2019 IEPR. The Energy Commission adopted detailed instructions 
describing the scope and timing of these required data submissions at a Business 
Meeting on November 7, 2018. 

PG&E is seeking an extension from April 26, 2019, to June 1, 2019, to submit Electricity 
Resource Plans forms S-1, S-2, and S-5 to the Energy Commission. According to the 
request, the extension will allow PG&E to submit the same forecast to the Energy 
Commission as it submits to the California Public Utilities Commission in the Energy 
Resource Recovery Account proceeding. In doing so, PG&E hopes to avoid any 
confusion that might arise by having two different vintages of forecast used in separate 
but parallel public proceedings. 

Additionally, PG&E is seeking an extension from June 3, 2017, to June 19, 2019, to 
submit Electricity Demand forms 8.1 a and 8.1 b to the Energy Commission. rt is in the 
Energy Commission's interest that the information related to PG&E's revenue 
requirements provided through these forms align with resource planning assessments 
delivered through the S-1, S-2, and S-5 forms. 

I appreciate that PG&E wants to submit data of the highest quality and I find that good 
cause exists for the above-described extensions. In accordance with Title 20, California 
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Code of Regulations, section 1342(c), I grant the request for extending the deadlines to 
submit the Electricity Resource Plans forms S-1, S-2, and S-5, and the Electricity 
Demand forms 8.1 a, and 8.1 b. 

Sincerely, 

~ -
Drew Bohan 
Executive Director 

cc: Jared Babula, Office of Legal Counsel, California Energy Commission 
Siva Gunda, Deputy Director, Energy Assessments Division 
Nicholas Fugate, Supervisor, Demand Analysis Office 




